[bookmark: _GoBack]The Internal Audit Office (IAO) performed a consulting project to observe a vulnerability scan of the Court computer systems and verify the accuracy of the compiled results summary to be submitted to the Arizona Supreme Court - Administrative Office of the Court (AOC).  Please request a copy of the consulting memo from Bill Greene, City Auditor (480-350-8982, William_greene@tempe.gov).
